
 

 
Our key stage one corridor classes now have their own individual outdoor 

learning space, plus a shared grassed area called ‘The Hive’.  
We are very keen for the children to use their natural curiosity to learn and 

develop within their new environment. 
 

In order to provide an exciting and enriching space for your children to explore 
and grow in we would be very grateful if you could donate some items to help 

us set up our new indoor/outdoor areas. 
Some examples include; 

Old pots, pans, big spoons, sieves, logs, pipes, crates, materials, decking 
planks, plant pots, rope, cable drums, large tractor tyres etc. 

 
 

Any donations to be dropped at the school entrance. Queries in home/school 
diaries please.   

Thank you for your support. 
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